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Thank you for the opportunity to comment. While Northwest Innovation Works has promised to
mitigate all of its carbon footprint in Washington state, the complete life cycle effects of its
methanol production facility expands far beyond our state borders, and are just too detrimental to
support. Our global lands and waters are choking from plastics pollution and fossil fuel emissions.
There is no guarantee the methanol produced in Kalama will not be used for single use plastics or
fuel. Perhaps by denying the Kalama permit, some fracked gas producers will cease their harmful
operations as well.
Thanks again,
Heather Grube


